
Dear 6th Grade Students and Families,

We hope you have enjoyed your first two quarters of middle school! This school year is going
by quickly and we are already starting to plan for next year.

Between February 1 and February 11, 2023, you need to make course selections for 7th
grade. This will be done through the Parent/Student Portal. Please click here for
instructions on how to access the Parent/Student Portal.

You will make the following selections:

● A World Language (you will have to select a first choice and a second choice): French,
German, Italian or Spanish

● An Elective: Project Lead the Way, or, Pre-Algebra

It is important to note that:

● World Language is a two y!耀bra

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1mgKnHrbCsQhxWspEiGNJHgUdengsd_bqXR3JSSWWX8U/edit?usp=sharing
/Files/District/Documents/Districtwide/Course-Catalogs/2024-2025-Middle-School-Course-Selection-Guide.pdf
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1mgKnHrbCsQhxWspEiGNJHgUdengsd_bqXR3JSSWWX8U/edit?usp=sharing

